## お客様へ

**Dear Guests** 

3月13日より、政府の指針に基づき、

館内でのマスクの着用、検温、アルコール消毒は

お客様の任意のご判断とさせていただきます。

In accordance with governmental guidelines, the wearing of masks inside the hotel, temperature taking, and sanitizing with alcohol are now at guests' voluntary discretion.

従業員におきましては、

暫くの間マスクは継続着用といたしますが、 感染や社会情勢を踏まえ、





私共も働くスタッフ個人の判断に移行して参ります。

Furthermore, staff will continue to wear masks for the time being. However, in the future, the wearing of masks may be discontinued at our discretion in consideration of the status of infections and the social environment.

個人の主体的な判断を尊重いただきますよう、
ご理解、ご協力のほどお願い申し上げます。

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.





